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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We would like to invite parents/carers to watch our Christmas concert on: 

 

Wednesday 11th December 2024 AT 9.20AM 

 

(This performance date is for Year 4 & YEAR 6 family members ONLY) 

 

To ensure that we have enough space to fit family members of all our children, we will be issuing TWO 

TICKETS PER FAMILY – THIS INCLUDES YOUNGER CHILDREN.  

 

The tickets will be available for collection from Wednesday 20th November 2024 from the school main 

office at 8.25am. Tickets will be available for collection until Thursday 5th December. There will be no 

more tickets available after this date. There will be 115 tickets available on a first come first serve 

basis. 

 

Please note that you must have a valid ticket on the day. Anyone without a ticket will not be permitted 

entry.  

 

You are welcome to take photos and videos during the performance. However, please do not share 

any photos or videos on social media.  

 

We hope to see you all there! 

 

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. N.Hossenbux-Ali 

Assistant Head-teacher, UPKS2 Phase Leader 
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